
We had a brilliant year in 6th class and finished with an absolute bang. We had an excellent 

time on our school tour in Courtlough. Our Junior Entrepreneur Programme proved to be a 

huge success. Despite some issues with deliveries, we managed to sell all 300 of our Lucky 

Bags and make a tidy profit in the process. From sketching in the Botanics to football in 

Albert College Park, we’ve had some great fun over the course of the year and it’s one we’ll 

definitely remember fondly. 

See the below pictures for a flavour of some of the things we got up to.  
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